
Our successor: Meyer Industrie Electronic GmbH 

 

Spiesheim / Lengerich, November 28, 2023 

Ladies and Gentlemen 

After more than 40 years of trusting cooperation with you as our suppliers, we have 

now decided to retire. 

We are pleased to have found a suitable successor: with Meyer Industrie Electronic 

GmbH we found a successor with a large customer base, big projects and a very 

motivated team. 

The employees of Meyer Industrie Electronic GmbH will be trained in the processes 

until December 20th. The change will then follow over the Christmas period, so that 

everything will work as usual on January 1, 2024. You will then reach the employees 

of Meyer Industrie Electronic GmbH via the usual contacts (telephone, email, web 

forms). To ensure a smooth transition, we will transfer your data to Meyer Industrie 

Electronic GmbH. If you do not wish this, please inform us by December 20, 2023. 

Orders until December 31, 2023 will be processed and paid for by Schmidt Mess- 

und Regeltechnik. All orders from January 1, 2024 will be processed and paid for by 

Meyer Industrie Electronic GmbH. 

For further inquiries, we are happy to help you: 

• Mr. Schmidt, Schmidt measurement and control technology 

• Mr. Meyer, Meyer Industrie Electronic GmbH 

We would like to thank you for the good and trusting cooperation over many years 

and ask you to support our successor as well. 

Sincerely, 

                     

Detlev Schmidt 
Schmidt Mess- und Regeltechnik 
Frankenhöhe 28 
55288 Spiesheim 
schmidt@schmidt-messtechnik.de 
+49 (0)6732 - 919120 

Frank Meyer 
Meyer Industrie Electronic GmbH 
Carl-Bosch Str. 8 
49525 Lengerich 
fmeyer@meyle.de 
+49 (0)5481-9385-16 
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